
Project Aim
To assess, develop and design an appropriate, cost-effective and sustainable flood relief scheme 
that is technically, socially, environmentally and economically acceptable and aims to reduce 
flood risk to Castleconnell.
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Purpose of this Public Participation Event
The goal of this public participation event is to offer a detailed insight into our identified 
preferred option, facilitate engagement with our project team, and gather valuable feedback 
from interested parties before the final planning submission. 

For further information visit the new project 
website at www.castleconnellfrs.ie

Preferred Scheme
Three emerging options were presented to the public at the Public Participation Day in 
September 2022. Following the feedback from the event, the preferred option (presented 
previously as Option 2) was identified. 
The preferred option includes flood walls, embankments, road raising, flood gates from 
Rivergrove B&B to Coolbane Woods, and stream maintenance and culvert upgrade works along 
the Cedarwood Stream.
This option is presented in detail in the posters around the room and on the slideshow at the 
top of the room.

http://www.castleconnellfrs.ie/
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